
Ann Sawchuck
Cumberland Maine
LD 677
Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and members of the Judiciary Committee, I 
write in support of L.D.677, An Act to Update the Statutory Definition of “Machine 
Gun” and Prohibit Possession of a Rapid-Fire Device.  I support Maine hunters.  
However, we don’t need rapid-fire guns to enjoy hunting. They pose an extreme 
danger to the life we enjoy in Maine.  L. D. 677 will help to close the loophole by 
which people can turn ordinary guns into”machine guns”.  Thank you for your service
and for your attention to this matter.
Ann Sawchuck, Cumberland, ME  04021
207-730-0129


